Regular Monthly Meeting November 12, 2009

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, November 12, 2009 at 9:30 am, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Larry Herman, Bob Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the general fund expenses. Mr. Herman- yes, Mr. Peters—yes, Mr. Albertini - yes

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses. Mr. Herman- yes, Mr. Peters –yes, Mr. Albertini – yes

Public Comment:

Mr. Chuck Johnson asked for a clarification of section 15.05 and 15.03.3E. Mr. Herman stated that the items would be referred to the solicitor.

Mr. Manny Weinschenk, Pennsylvania Avenue, asked why the meeting time was changed. Mr. Herman stated that it is partly due to his work schedule and the schedule of the other board members.

Mr. William Alexander, Savannah Gardner Road, would like the ditches cleaned on Old Pittsburgh Road.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.